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I oppose this legislation to rob Oregonians of their kicker. After Covid and record 

inflation we need that money! On top of the severe mismanagement of all other taxes 

and revenue the state is aiming in greed to steal this money that many of us have 

come to depend and rely on annually. Oppose this bill.  


